
Year 7 cohort 2024/25 must purchase the St 

George's School Bag as part of their 

uniform, sold by First Class Kids. All other 

year groups may purchase this bag but it is 

not compulsory for them, whilst we have a 

gradual rollout of uniform'. 
 

Acceptable styles of school bag: - 

Your school bag must be a ruck sack and 
must be able to hold all your school 

equipment and A4 size books. 

 

  

  

  

  

  

  



 
Unacceptable styles of bag: - Smaller than 

A4, handbag style, no zip fastening 

 

  

 


